
The Corporation of the Township of Matachewan 

 

Notice of the Passage of By-Laws 
 

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to the Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, Chapter 25 and 

the Township of Matachewan Notice By-Law 2025-12, the Council of the Corporation of 

the Township of Matachewan at its RESCHEDULED regular public meeting to be held 

on Wednesday, April 23, 2025 proposes to pass the following By-Law: 

 

 

1. By-law 2025-12, being a By-law to Close All of Lane on Plan M117TIM 

Running Between Roche Street and Georgina Street and All of the Lane on 

Plan M117TIM Running Between the Afroementioned Lane and Knott Avenue 

 

 

The Corporation of the Township of Matachewan hereby gives public notice of its intent 

to pass this by-law at our regularly scheduled Council Agenda Meeting on Wednesday, 

April 23, 2025 at 6:00 pm at the Matachewan Town Hall. 

 

Anyone may attend the meeting outlined above to make written or verbal representation 

either in support of or in opposition to the proposed by-law. If you should require 

additional information relating to this matter, please contact Cheryl Swanson, 

CAO/Clerk-Treasurer at 705-565-2274.  
 

 


